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fCongre,ss of Neurologlcql Surg@ons.

Dear Auxiliary Member:

The Congress of Neurological Surgeons is holding its 28th Annual Meeting in the
"historic hub" of our country — beautiful Washington, D.C.

We have arranged a selection of tours including popular as well as usually inaccessible
points of interest in this historic city. A tour to Hillwood Estate will include a visit
with Senator and Mrs. Proxmire in their lovely home. This will be available on a first
come first serve basis, to small groups, several times during the week. Another tour,
Georgetown Homes and Gardens, will visit the charming row houses with a stop at
famous Prospect House. The Capital Potpourri tour will view an outstanding collection
of Americana at the State Department, then stop at the John F. Kennedy Center for the
Performing Arts followed by lunch at the Foundry, a charming restaurant in
Georgetown. How about an elegant evening at the Kennedy Center for a performance
at one of the theatres with dinner at the rooftop restaurant there? Finally, a Capital
Hill tour will visit the Capital, Supreme Court, Library of Congress, with a luncheon at
the Capital Hill Club and visit to the new addition of the National Gallery of Art. We
are excited by the prospects of this week in Washington.

Please indicate a first and second choice of tours in the pre-registration material which
was sent to your husband. Should you show only a first choice, your money will be
refunded if that particular tour is filled. "No shows" will not receive a refund.

Equally stimulating will be our fourth annual ladies' scientific session which will present
"Recent Advances in Microneurosurgery" by feetured speakers Drs. Edward Laws and
Edward Downing. We will follow this with ocur Annual Luncheon and Business Meeting.

The Annual Banquet will feature entertainment by the Marine Band and the Young
Columbians, followed by dancing.

Temperatures range from 50 to 75 degrees with a few days of rain in the month, so
come prepared. The Hilton Beauty Salon will be reserved for Congress wives but do
make appointments early in the week to avoid disappointments.

See you in September.
Sincerely,

t(f'/"'fb“/
Joyece Rhoton

President, Congress of
Neurological Surgeons Auxiliary




